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12th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Re: Year 10 GCSE Art and Technology Trip to V&A Museum Wednesday 23rd November 

2022.  

As part of the GCSE in Art and Technology, Year 10 students will be taken to The Victoria and 

Albert Museum in London. This will take place on Wednesday 23rd November 2022. The 

contribution towards the cost of the trip is £10. 

Art students will be working on their portfolio, recording the patterns found in the artefacts, 

metalwork and textiles. Technology students will spend their time investigating how products have 

been manufactured, questioning how materials and style have been used. Students will look at a 

range of time periods learning about some of the important 20th century design movements and 

new technologies of today. 

Students are expected to arrive at school at the usual time of 8.45am, in full school uniform, the 
coach will leave at 9.00am and return before 3.00pm.  
 
Student should bring:  

• Packed lunch and drink (there will be no provision for students to buy lunch at the 
museum) 

• A drawing board or something to lean on (paper will be provided) 
• Art: Dry drawing materials such as sketching and colouring pencils and a black fine liner 
• Technology: a pen and pencil 

 
Having the museum experience will enrich their knowledge and enable students to understand what 
we’re learning in the classroom. Students will spend the time in the museum working in groups with 
a member of staff.  
 
Please return the attached medical form to Pupil Reception during Break or Lunchtime, and 
payment of £10 should be made online by credit / debit card via Scopay on the school website, by 
no later than Thursday 17th November 2022.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

J Bullworthy  

 
Mrs Julia Bullworthy 
Head of Art, Design and Technology 



 

 
 
V&A Museum Trip – Wednesday 23rd November 2022. Please return to student reception by 
Thursday 17th November 2022. 
 
Name of Student ……………………………………………………..…….              
Tutor Group …….……………………………………. 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to attend. I understand my son/daughter will travel to and 
from the V&A Museum by coach.  I also understand that should any essential medication have 
been mentioned on the medical form, students must bring that with them, otherwise they will not 
be allowed to travel and a refund will not be given. 
 
I enclose £10.00 cash or I have made an online payment (circle as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer) ……………………………………………………….……       
 
Date ……………………………….………… 
 


